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EIGHT DAYS OF HOPE TO HELP THOSE AFFECTED BY HURRICANE IAN  

Tupelo, MS – Eight Days of Hope (EDOH) is ready to deploy its Rapid Response 

equipment and team to the location of impact following Hurricane Ian.  

Hurricane Ian is a growing storm in the Atlantic Ocean and is predicted to become a 

Category 3 Hurricane. Ian’s path currently looks to affect the western coast of 

Florida. On September 24, Florida Government Leaders issued a State of 

Emergency, urging residents to prepare for the hurricane. Rainfall has begun in 

Southern Florida and will continue through the week. The hurricane could hit land 

over the next two to three days.  

EDOH is able to provide heavy equipment for removing large debris, a laundry 

trailer, a shower trailer, a feeding trailer, and hundreds of volunteers to serve those 

in need. At this time, EDOH is on standby until the hurricane makes landfall. The 

details of their deployment will be released later this week.  

“Eight Days of Hope is here to love and serve the communities that need help after 

a natural disaster. Our team is ready to help in any way that we can following 

Hurricane Ian. We are praying for every person who is facing the unknown of the 

storm and how they should prepare,” shared EDOH Founder, Steve Tybor.  

###  

Except for a small staff, Eight Days of Hope is an all-volunteer organization. We 

serve all people regardless of race, gender, religion, or ethnicity. Please visit 

www.eightdaysofhope.com for more information, to provide financial support, or to 

volunteer.  


